
From: Comcast  
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 10:56 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a resident of Bedford, New Hampshire. I am writing in hope that you will make the right decision 
and refuse the rate increases from Liberty Utilities. Heating is a fundamental need for life in New 
Hampshire, and these increases will not change the amount that customers need to use. It will 
essentially decrease the budget each family has for other expenses. Doing so without disclosing the 
salaries and compensation of Liberty directors and leaders, while potentially legal, is morally wrong. 
Liberty is trying to increase their revenue by over $27 MILLION by forcing families to foot the bill.  
 
The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission state that their goal is ensure customers receive 
adequate and reliable service at just and reasonable rates. It is time to live up to this mission and fight 
for the families of New Hampshire. 
 
Thank you, 
Brendan Stone 
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